
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 Ref: SK/sf 

 26th January 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I have been made aware today of a new “craze” that is dangerous and being discussed by 
students - Year 9 boys in particular. It is called the “passout challenge”. This involves a student 
breathing heavily in a certain position and then being pushed in a certain way causing them to 
“pass out”. This is very dangerous and something we do not want to see any child doing. 
 
You can view this on Youtube at: 
https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=pass+out+challenge+gone+wrong 
 
This could result in serious injury or death and appears to be an `American` craze.  
 
Please ensure your child knows how dangerous this could be and does not try this. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mr S King 
Safeguarding Lead 
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